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To:    The Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee, Inc. and Interested Parties (All Vendors) 

Event:    Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee  

Event Date: March 6-9, 2025   

 

 

The Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee is an annual celebration beginning Thursday, March 6, 2025, and ending on 

Sunday, March 9, 2025, this year. 

 

For the event this year, all vendors are required to pay a tax deposit to the Alabama Department of Revenue. 

 

Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee tax deposits only apply to the sales made during the Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee 

event.  Any other business activity in the State of Alabama should be reported and paid through the MAT system.  

For the Alabama Department of Revenue deposits, checks or money orders will be accepted (checks and money 

orders must include an SSN or FEIN and must be made out to Alabama Department of Revenue or 

ALDOR).  These deposits will be collected by The Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee, Inc. organizers during the 

registration process. 

 

There are two classifications of Selma Bridge Crossing Jubilee tax deposits collected by the Alabama Department 

of Revenue.  These include: 

 

1. Retail Stand (Vendors Selling All Items Except Food): Tax Deposit Amount = $100 

2. Food Truck/Stand (Vendors Selling Food and Beverage Items):  Tax Deposit Amount = $200 

 

Gross proceeds of all sales of tangible personal property, CDs, clothing, crafts, furniture, food, antiques, 

admissions, etc. are subject to sales tax in Alabama. 

 

Should it be necessary; if there are any additional taxes or requests for refunds for any portion of the tax 

deposit, you can contact ALDOR by phone or email using the information below.  You must be able to 

provide all documentation as to purchases and sales made during the event. 

 
 

 
 

 

Please contact Kelly Weldon at 334-353-2337 or via email at kelly.weldon@revenue.alabama.gov or 

the Montgomery Taxpayer Service Center at 334-242-2677 for further assistance. 
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